
Webmaster's 2013/14 Report 
 

 
 
This year there have not been any dramatic changes. Maintenance and additions have been made on 
requested, usually by Paul, and sometimes done when the Webmaster has been as far away as Nova 
Scotia. This is related to how commonly WiFi is available rather than to the way the site is 
formatted. At least it is easier and faster to work on than the previous version but nothing has been 
as fast as the first site KASK had which was quicker to work on using dial-up than any since and 
using broadband. Never assume technology gets better. 
 
 
 
Hopefully over the coming year more trip stories can be added, something not easy to do with the 
paper in NZ and the Webmaster somewhere else in the world for half the year. Stories of trips don't 
have to have been printed in the magazine first, as some already on site have not previously been 
printed. 
 
 
 
More stories and pictures are welcome and can be sent to the Webmaster for inclusion on the site. 
 
 
 
Over the year the site has been "publicised" on discussion forums, pointing to the information 
others have requested and by that means, raising the awareness of KASK. 
 
 
 
Finally my thanks to Tim for setting up the form for the Forum and payment for it. 


